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North Shore Senior High Wind Ensemble Preview Concerts for 
Community
 
Houston, Texas: The members and directors of the North Shore Senior High School Wind 
Ensemble would like to invite all of the GPISD community members to their Midwest Preview 
Concerts this Friday and Saturday! All concerts will be free!

On Friday, December 15, the Wind Ensemble will perform at Spring High School Auditorium at 
7:30 p.m. with guest conductor, Ben Gollehon.

On Sunday, December 17, the Wind Ensemble will perform at the North Shore Senior High 
Auditorium at 3 p.m. with guest conductors, Ferd Vollmar and Ben Gollehon.
Next week, the NSSHS Wind Ensemble will be traveling to Chicago to perform at the Midwest 
Clinic on December 22.
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